
                                                              
 
1220 Pineview Dr. 
Missoula, MT  59802 
(406) 542-4050 
 
To:       Parents of Rattlesnake Students 
From:  Pam Wright, Principal 
Re:       Student Enrollment for 2019/2020  
 

One of the most exciting tasks we have in schools is to create classrooms that present the greatest 
opportunity for all children to learn and succeed. Among the variables we consider are class size, 
gender, ethnicity, ability and exceptionality distribution, special learning needs, student 
personalities, and teaching styles. Each year teachers, counselors, and the principal work together 
to find an appropriate assignment for each student. 
 
If you think your child has specific learning needs or unique considerations that should be brought 
to our attention, please let us know in writing. Please do NOT ask for a specific teacher by name 
but instead describe the environment you believe might best support your child’s learning needs. 
These letters will be shared with your child’s teacher next fall. In communications with your 
current teachers through this year, please do not name teacher preferences or solicit a teacher 
recommendation from your child’s current teacher. Please email letters to Principal Pam Wright 
at pcwright@mcpsmt.org by April 19, 2019.  
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